r

GOODE, HEMME, PETERSON & SAYLER
A PROFESSIONAL LAW CORPORATION

JERRY D. HEMME 6256 GREENWICH DRIVE TELEPHONE
MANAGING PARTNER SuITE 500 858.587.3555
SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA 92122
EMAIL ADDRESS FACSIMILE
JHEMME@SANDIEGOATTORNEY.COM WWW.SANDIEGOATTORNEY.COM 858.587.3545
Jury 3, 2006

Darren J. Quinn, Esq.

LAW OFFICES OF DARREN J. QUINN
12702 Via Cortina, Suite 105

Del Mar, California 92014

Re: The Traditional Cat Association et al. v. Gilbreath et al.
SDSC Case No. GIC789066

Dear Mr. Quinn:

It appears that your clients are in violation of the judgment which prohibits TCCI and any officer,
director or other person authorized to act on TCCI’s behalf:

“...from representing to the public in any communication or advertisement that it is the
‘original’ TCA or Traditional Cat Association, that it was founded in 1987, or has been in
business since 1987.”

As I had mentioned to you in a telephone conversation, www.tcainc.org takes a browser directly to
TCCI’s website. You stated your belief that the “pointers” were not controlled by your clients since
the domain name was registered by Annette Senechalle. You were incorrect. Enclosed is a copy of
a record from the WHOIS service on www.networksolutions.com. As you can see, it shows that
Laura Gilbreath is the “Administrative Contact” for the domain name. Further, the TCCI logo is
prominently displayed next to “tcainc.org”. Any member of the public who types my client’s name
into his or her browser will be taken directly to your client’s website. This is a direct violation of
the judgment. Please let me know by July 10, 2006 whether your clients will remove any affiliation
with the domain name. If Ms. Senechalle is not interested in maintaining the domain name, my
clients would accept an assignment of the domain name. If your clients do not address this issue
satisfactorily, we will seek relief from the court. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sinczrcly yours,

Jerry D. Hemme
JDH/tr

Encl.

pc: Diana L. Fineran




